Calne Area Board Update - Sept 2018

Wiltshire Council has been working with a specialist design team to develop plans for the
refurbishment of Calne Leisure Centre. The objectives have been to ensure the centre provides
facilities that meet the needs of the local community whilst safe-guarding the facilities for the
future.

A detailed set of drawings and detailed cost plan are due to be issued on the 14t September. Once
these designs are completed we will share them with the local community.

The scheme will deliver the following facilities:

o A new fitness suite: this will be twice the size of the existing facility and will include new
state-of-the-art fitness equipment.

o New changing facilities: all changing facilities will be replaced and reconfigured to better
meet customer needs and will include a new accessible change facility.

e Toilet Facilities: all toilets will be upgraded.

e Reception: the reception area will be re-designed and redecorated.

e Community/Event Space: the café area will be redecorated. Further improvements may be
made to this area; pending available budget.

o Those areas not being reconfigured will be redecorated

e Mechanical equipment will be upgraded, where required.

The scheme is not expected to require planning and therefore works on-site are expected to
commence in early 2019.

Is it intended that the centre will remain open during the refurbishment process, with works
completed in phases. More information regarding the phasing and impact on aspects of the facility
will be provided to the community once the main contractor is appointed.

The refurbished centre is planned to open in early 2020.



